
   
 

 
The Board of Education 

School District No. 36 (Surrey) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
    

Administrative Memorandum 
Regular Board Meeting 

 

Date:  June 08, 2017 

Topic:  Lena Shaw Elementary (Site 055)                                                               

Request - Consent for Road and Sales Agreement 

______________________________________________________________________  
                                                                                                                                     

 
Background: 

 
The Board of Education received a request from the City of Surrey regarding upcoming road 
improvements planned on 100 Avenue.  The city requires a portion of the School District’s 
property (approximately 470 square metres) along the southwest corner of the Lena Shaw 
Elementary site.  The acquired land will be used to create sidewalks, green boulevard and a 
bike lane along 100 Avenue.  The affected area is highlighted on the attached photo. 
 
As part of the road projects in the area, the City will also complete improvements along 100A 
Avenue between 141 Street and 143 Street which will benefit Lena Shaw Elementary.  The 
improvements includes new sidewalks, street lighting, on-street parking and pedestrian 
crossings.   
 
In order to undertake the improvements along 100 Avenue, the City requires an authorized 
Consent for Road and a Sales Agreement from the District. 
 
School district staff are working with City of Surrey and Ministry of Education staff to ensure 
necessary processes are completed prior to seeking Board approval on June 22, 2017 for the 
requested land disposal. 
 

 
It is recommended: 

THAT the Board receive the request for Consent for Road and Sales Agreement for 
information. 

 

 
 
 
 
  
             Submitted by:          

_________________________________________ 
D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer 

 
               Approved by:             

_________________________________________ 
 Dr. Jordan Tinney, Superintendent 


